
JOLLY PHONICS WRITING ACTIVITIES

Jolly Phonics is a fun and child centered approach to teaching literacy through synthetic phonics. With actions for each
of the 42 letter sounds, the multi-sensory .

Two pages of stickers are also included, along with instructions. A dot shows the origin point and arrows
direct the flow - preparing your child for writing. Levels 1 and 2 complement the material being taught in the
Jolly Phonics program. Each page workbook seven in all - one for each group of letters also includes a variety
of recap activities at the end. Children learn via visual, auditory, and tactile-kinesthetic modes. In summary,
this would be an excellent program to begin with a K4 or K5 student that, in a relatively short time, would
leave them reading and writing at about a 1. Used successfully with students as young as three, the methods
and results achieved are impressive. Tips and advice for parents are included. All you have to do is click on
the bubbles with the required letter, trying to make sure that they fall into the grey catching zone. Get it right
and the dragon will breath fire. Some are free and some require a small fee. The Games CD is great for
independent work and reinforcement. Complete Sets provide individual books while each leveled Decodable
Reader has six stories in one book. From ICT Games. Every 30 seconds you will get a new phoneme to catch.
The Decodable Readers are colorful and engaging, sets of leveled practice readers using decodable regular
words words that are made from the 42 letter sounds and a small number of tricky words frequently used
words that are not fully decodable at this state. Teaching Ideas and printable resources for this game from
Phonics Play. Student Books each feature all 42 letter sounds and are used for reinforcement and further skill
development. Jolly Stories Board Books covers all 42 letter sounds and follows Inky Mouse and friends
through seven illustrated stories. Carefully thought out, it progresses systematically - introducing then honing
each skill. Jolly Phonics Workbooks put newly acquired skills into practice with letter stroke and print letter
practice. Letters and Sounds Phoneme Pop Choose the set of phonemes you want to play with first of all.
Initial Sound Match Games To play these memory games, click a card on the top row to turn over a letter card
then click a card on the bottom row to turn over a picture card. This course and teacher guide has been
specifically designed for nursery and preschool teachers of English, although everyone is welcome and no
background knowledge or experience is required. Ladybird Lander In this game from ICT Games you click on
the ladybird letters single consonants and short vowels only , then click on a flower. Through the use of topics,
language play, songs, art and role-play, it is possible for Very Young Learners to become aware of how
sounds are linked to letters and words, creating positive reading and writing experiences from the earliest
stages in preschool. The Word Book is a reference book for teaching reading and writing skills such as
blending spelling and dictation. The stories are the same whether in an individual book or in a complete set.
Sound out and blend the words, decide whether they're real or fake, then drag them to the correct alien.


